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         FOIL UPDATE  21st September 2023  

 
  

Revised NHS Recovery Charges 
 
The Department for Health & Social Care has announced the results of the consultation on 

proposals for a mid-year tariff uplift of the NHS’s Injury Cost Recovery Scheme. 

Subject to Parliamentary scrutiny, the Injury Cost Recovery tariff for 2023/24will be uplifted on 2nd 

October 2023. Details of the new tariffs can be found in the table below, with the new figures in 

bold type: 

 

ACCIDENT ON 
OR AFTER: 

OUTPATIENT INPATIENT CAP 
ABULANCE 
CHARGES PP / 
PER JOURNEY 

1.4.22 £766 £941 £56,260 £231 

2.10.23 £806 £991 £59,248 £243 

 

 This publication is intended to provide general guidance only. It is not intended to constitute a definitive or complete statement of the law on any 

subject and may not reflect recent legal developments. This publication does not constitute legal or professional advice (such as would be given by a 

solicitors’ firm or barrister in private practice) and is not to be used in providing the same. Whilst efforts have been made to ensure that the 

information in this publication is accurate, all liability (including liability for negligence) for any loss and or damage howsoever arising from the use of 

this publication or the guidance contained therein, is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law.  

 

     
  

 


